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After having removed the whole surface off of Locus 14 we prepared the area again for sampling the sub-floor (Locus 15) using the same protocol. Since the area required cleaning we decided to look at the area on the southeast side of the trench to better identify the end of the sub-floor. I decide to remove some of the dirt that was serving as sort of a baulk, something Bradley and I had discussed doing a few days ago to see what were the relationships of this area to the surfaces and walls. This work was catalogued as Locus 17 to maintain material separation, but I decided not to collect it until after reaching the original surface matrix. We did find that the surface did not continued east of the already marked location. We did collect a few sherds from the locus surface (one a nicely decorated sherd) equaling Locus 14 sitting by itself and not in any relation to L 14. Locus 17 looks at this time like it may be a wall. Of course it would make sense that if this is a wall (about 35 centimeters in width), that it would be a terminating wall and that it would abut the surface of L 14, but as mentioned, the potsherd and stone littered surface was not observed here. We were unable to complete the HAP sampling and will leave this for tomorrow.      

